
WMR Special Board Meeting Minutes – January 14, 2025 

A special meeting was held at FireRock Grill on January 14th.  Board and chair members in attendance - 

Jim Chiavaras, Frank Conner, Amber Door, Glenn Eisenbrandt and Marshall Walters 

Discussion Items 

1. Newsletter printing – Discussion of Glenn’s summary of costs and potential options.  Decision to 

move to mostly e-delivery beginning with the May issue.  Glenn will draft a summary to be 

distributed to the membership in the February and March newsletters.   

a. If more than 15% of our members want to retain a paper copy, we will institute an annual 

subscription fee of $25.  Those wanting to a print version will need to notify Glenn by the 

end March. 

b. Print copies will be retained for advertisers. 

c. Online version will allow for direct linkage to advertiser site. 

d. Frank will discuss needed website changes with Craig. 

2. Enthusiast gifts – Decision to look at canvas bags with logo.  For driving events, only the hosts 

are eligible for annual “thank-you” gift. 

3. Winterfest – Discussion of ways to increase interaction among attendees.  Consider club trivia, 

with clues in Uber pages at the table.  We will need prizes for winners. 

Respectfully submitted by Marshall Walters 

 

 


